
MSU Campus Community:  

Our University is scheduled to open with the first day of classes on Tuesday, January 16, 2024. This, 

coupled with students moving into the residential halls, is an important time at the start of a semester. 

Presently, we have a number of students already on our campus in residence halls. 

In conferring with individuals around our region on the status of the weather, there appear to be some 

areas that have had more snow than others, and some are ok for safe travel. In addition, we are also 

experiencing colder-than-normal temperatures, and it appears that the remainder of this week may have 

sporadic snow in some areas also 

Due to the pockets of weather, MSU will have a slightly modified next day or two in order to balance the 

start of the semester with the safety of our University community. 

Monday, January 15: 

All residence halls are open for student move-in as normal and as your schedule permits, with safety in 

mind. If you are unable to safely make it back to your residential location in the area, please do not 

travel. 

The Rock Dining Commons is open for dining services for regular hours. 

The MSU Recreation and Wellness Center is open today from 3 p.m. until 10 p.m. 

All Martin Luther King, Jr. commemorative events scheduled for the MSU campus on Monday have been 

canceled and will be rescheduled for another date. 

Tuesday, January 16: 

MSU's main campus will operate on Weather Plan C (a 2-hour delay). Offices will open at 10 a.m., and 

Tuesday classes will start at 11 a.m. This will allow a little extra time for individuals to access campus in 

the morning. 

 All classes will begin from 11 a.m. onward for the day, with no classes being held after 4 p.m. on 

Tuesday. Classes ending and offices closing at 4 p.m. will allow any individual who needs to return home 

before dark the ability to reasonably do so. 

The MSU at Prestonsburg campus will be closed Tuesday with no classes. 

Students, if you are unable to safely make it to campus on Monday or Tuesday, please send a message to 

your instructor(s) letting them know. If instructors are not able to make it to campus on Tuesday, they 

should send a note to all students in the class as soon as possible. 

All online courses will meet as regularly planned on Tuesday. Courses that are hybrid can meet in hybrid 

format with instructors letting students know as soon as possible if hybrid will be used for Tuesday. 

The Rock will open at 7 a.m. for dining services. 

ADUC, Starbucks, and Chick-fil-A will open at 8 a.m. 

MSU Recreation & Wellness Center will open at 8 a.m. 



The University Bookstore will open at 10 a.m. 

For the next few days, MSU will move forward with opening for the semester but will remain flexible 

around student and employee circumstances. Please stay tuned for additional weather information for 

the next few days, and be careful. 

Ultimately, if you believe it is unsafe to travel in your area, stay at home. 
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